
Week beginning 18th May 2020 

We watched One Life Music’s Dan and Emily’s Weekly Worship and Song which 

focussed on Mary, Our Mother. This inspired us to think of, write about and pray for 

our own mothers too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 21st May we celebrated the Feast of the Ascension. We watched Mass at 

Our Lady and All Saints, Stourbridge, via live-stream and learnt that even though 

people come and go, Jesus said: ‘I am with you always, yes, until the end of time’. 

 

 

We have been weeding, watering and planting mangetout in the glorious sunshine! 
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We kept up our reading comprehension skills….with some challenging texts. 

 

We made great use of the wonderful weather and made Fairy Villages at Forest School. 

 

We thoroughly enjoyed developing our music skills with boomwackers. Notes are 

made by hitting the boomwackers against the palm of our hands. There are lots of 

songs on you tube and we chose a song and played along as each note lit up on the 

screen. 

 

 

 


